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Hi George,

We will be requesting a continuance to the next board of adjustment meeting on October the 5t o
allow for additional time to add to / refine our presentation.

We will not be changing the design, but further exploring the alternative option to provide graphic
on why the alternative is worse for the hillside.

Please let me know if we need to send out additional notices for the revised date.

Thanks,

drew bausom





